
Susan Hayhurst
Falmouth
LD 1750
Hello, 
I live in Falmouth on route 88. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin 
Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use 
Advisory Council. I think this will support healthy living, be positive for the 
environment, and even may improve property values. Most of all, it will be enjoyable 
for individuals and families in the region.
Thank you for considering my testimony.
Sincerely,
Susan
Susan Hayhurst, MS, DVM


